
ACHIEVEMENTS FOR 2009 

Take a look at what the PTA achieved in 2009 (with the help of many 
volunteers) 

 Set up a ‘new families’ committee who have organised several 
morning teas and dessert evenings for the families of new children 
starting at school.  

 Held a Car Rally in March 2009 where lots of families had fun in their 
cars looking for clues and then enjoyed a picnic at school.  

 Held an extremely successful Pink Ribbon Pancake breakfast as a 
school fundraiser and also to raise money for breast cancer in May 
2009.  

 Ran a school disco for children aged 5 to 9 years in August 2009.  
 Supported the Gala committee in running the school gala on 31st 

October 2009 which raised $25,000!!!  
 Organised Christmas cards and calendars using the children’s 

photos and artwork.  
 Ran a very successful Christmas Carols & picnic evening on 

December 2009.  
 Established the role of Grants Coordinator.  
 Prioritised a ‘wish list’ of items to be purchased for the school using 

funds raised by the gala and PTA.  
 Set up our first ‘walking bus’ – with more to come.  
 With funds raised we were able to purchase the following items for 

the school: 

- New sound system for the hall. 

- New storage system for rm 17.  

- New hard court play area on the field. 

- Large tree planting along SH1 boundary.  

We have also set up a ‘friends of the PTA’ list. These are people who do 
not wish to be on the PTA but are happy to be contacted occasionally to 
help out with the events that we run.  

If you would like to join this group, please use the menu option Friends of 
the PTA and following the instructions given. 

 


